
FEBRUARY 2017
      UPDATE

As a division, Student Affairs is committed to engaging the 
KU community in services and programs that complement                 
students’ academic goals and enhance their quality of life. The                       
information presented below highlights our work for February 2017. 

KU MEMORIAL UNION
In February, a total of 1,018 people 
attended the SUA sponsored Adam 
Devine comedy performance at the 
Lied Center. 
 
STUDENT MONEY 
MANAGEMENT SERVICES       
In February, SMMS served a total 
of 347 students through a number 
of presentations, services, and 
activities. 

SEXUAL ASSAULT PREVENTION 
& EDUCATION CENTER
SAPEC conducted 15 Bystander 
Intervention trainings during the 
month of February.  

KU STUDENT HOUSING
KU Student Housing filled all 138 
Resident Assistant, Proctor, and 
Foodboard Manager positions for 
Fall 2017.

COUNSELING & 
PSYCHOLOGICAL SERVICES
CAPS had 1,082 appointments 
during the month of February.

STUDENT CONDUCT &     
COMMUNITY STANDARDS
After participating in the Spring 
2017 Student Conduct Mini-Course, 
100% of participants felt they had 
a deeper understanding of the role 
student conduct plays on college 
and university campuses.

HILLTOP CHILD DEVELOPMENT 
CENTER
During February, Hilltop Child 
Development Center 
employed 62 KU students. 

KU RECREATION SERVICES
A total of 2,342 people                 
participated in KU Fit group 
fitness classes during the month of        
February. 

WATKINS HEALTH SERVICES
As of February, 685 patients have 
used the Immediate Care Clinic 
serving faculty and staff since its 
opening.  

LEGAL SERVICES FOR STUDENTS
In February, a total of 222 students 
scheduled appointments with Legal 
Services for Students. 

STUDENT INVOLVEMENT & 
LEADERSHIP CENTER
The Center for Sexuality and 
Gender Diversity educated a total 
of 347 students, faculty, and staff 
through a number of presentations 
and trainings during the month of 
February.

For the first time in KU history, all 
four Fraternity and Sorority Life 
councils received awards at the   
Association of Fraternal Leadership 
& Values (AFLV) annual 
conference.

UPCOMING EVENTS
•	 Mar. 17: Breaking Down             

Barriers for Bystander Intervention 
in Communities of Color (Big 12 
Room, 7:00 - 8:30pm)

•	 Mar. 30: SA Professional            
Development: Civic Engagement 
(Alderson Auditorium, 10:30 - 
11:45am)

•	 Mar. 31: WHS Fresh Fruit Friday    
(Wescoe Beach)

AWARDS & 
RECOGNITION
Starla Curley was presented with 
the Naval ROTC Coin for her Personal 
Finance presentation.

Leticia Gradington and Kevin 
Joseph were recipients of               
KU-NPHC’s Achievement Award.  

Jen O’Connor was recently elected 
to the Independent College  
Bookstore Association’s national 
board of directors.  

Student Conduct &                  
Community Standards staff       
presented five sessions at the 
Association for Student Conduct    
Administration annual conference.
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